
 
 
February 4, 2009 
Circular No. 010-2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City 
 
     Reference: 2009 Training Timetable 
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We are glad to advise you that in this Superintendency’s web site 
(www.superbancos.gob.pa) you can find the training timetable for 2009. 
  
We are sure that the training sessions will be of great interest and benefit to 
your institution and its executives. 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
Olegario Barrelier  
Superintendent 
 
 
/mc 
 

http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/

